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Football

The Panther Football team finished the season as Bi-District Champions defeating Carrizo Springs 56-14
before failing to Cuero in the Area round of the playoffs.

Lady Panther Basketball

The Running Lady Panther Basketball team is off to a great start with a current overall record of 8-3. They won
the SA Cole Tournament before the Thanksgiving holidays and have our annual tournament this weekend.
They are ranked 24th in the state in the TABC rankings. The junior high girls have played two games so far
this season. The 8th grade A team is 0-2 while the B team is 2-0 and in the 7th grade both A and B teams are
1-1.

Panther Basketball

The Panther Basketball team is getting their season started. After cuts we currently have 30 members for our
three teams. All three teams will travel to La Grange this weekend for a tournament. Our junior high boys
started the season off strong with the 7th A and B teams and the 8th B winning their first game while the 8th A
lost a close high scoring game.

Soccer
Navarro has had their first soccer practice as we look to build a dominant soccer program. The girls program
has close to 45 athletes trying out while the boys have around 30 competing for a spot on the team. We are
very excited to get the program rolling.

Powerlifting

Powerlifting is looking forward to having another great season, with 70 athletes trying out this year. Our first
powerlifting meet of the season will be on January 11th at Pieper HS.


